
From: Ken Hughes   
Sent: 07 March 2023 10:22 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; 

 
Subject: Objection to application no. S62A/2022/0011 Land East of Pelham Substation, Maggotts 
End Manuden 
 

Dear Sirs  
We strongly object to the above planning application. 
On the following grounds: 
Loss of productive farmland 
Pollution from industrial type installations 
Destruction of wildlife habitat particularly for hares and birds ,badgers. 
Unsuitability of local causeways and local roads for large vehicles. 
 
Yours sincerely 
K. Hughes 
C.J. Hughes 

  7/03/2023 
 




